

Sent on behalf of the members of PSAC.

Dear campus community,

During these challenging times on campus, the Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC) wants to ensure that all members of our community feel they have someone to speak to regarding their personal safety and well-being. Here are some resources:

• Student Wellness Center: https://studentwellness.uci.edu/

• Counseling Center: https://counseling.uci.edu/

• Be Well OC: https://bewelloc.org/

• Grad Wellbeing: https://grad.uci.edu/well-being/well-being/

• UCI Police Accountability Board (PAB): https://sites.uci.edu/policeaccountabilityboard/

Additional resources can be found on our website: https://psac.uci.edu/

PSAC is actively engaging with our campus community to analyze the events of May 15. We are committed to assessing the status of the relationships between the UCI Police Department and all members of our campus. Through this collaborative effort, we aim to ensure that all voices are heard and to strengthen our community bonds.

Sincerely,

Katie Tinto, Chair (she/her/hers)

Clinical Professor, School of Law UCI Public Safety Advisory Committee

Kelli Sharp, Vice Chair (she/her/hers)

Assistant Professor; Chair, Department of Dance, Claire Trevor School of the Arts UCI Public Safety Advisory Committee